
 

Hello families of MHS and CSCS seniors,  

We know this has been a trying and frustrating time for all of you. It is certainly understandable 
as you haven't been able to see your friends and favorite staff members or participate in the usual 
events that seniors are involved in.  

We did want to make you aware of a few things that have been developed or are in the works:  

• A video tribute to the Class of 2020 was recently posted on the District's social media 
sites and also on the MHS website. It is a little more than 6 minutes long and includes 
notes from many of our MHS staff members. We are very proud of the video and hope 
you will enjoy it, too. 

• This week we started posting Senior Spotlight graphics on the District's Facebook page. 
It's a small way to recognize members of the Class of 2020 during these extraordinary 
times. Each graphic contains the photo of six seniors. We will post 3-4 graphics daily for 
the next month. The photos are arranged alphabetically in most cases.  

• We are excited to announce that every MCPASD senior will receive a yard sign for free 
in the next few days. The Education Foundation purchased 540 signs and The UPS Store 
of Middleton designed and printed the signs at cost. High school staff will deliver the 
signs to our students. Each version of the yard sign is below: 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fL-l-dBZepA&feature=emb_logo
https://www.facebook.com/MCPschools/?ref=bookmarks


 

We also wanted to make you aware of some special offers The UPS Store of Middleton is 
providing to our seniors. They include:  

• 3x5 outdoor banners for $49 if print ready, otherwise a little more for design. That is 50 
percent off the normal price. 

• 18x24 yard signs, including if you want additional ones the Foundation is purchasing, 
with H-stakes for $18 to $20. 

• Canvas prints, photo collages, posters, flyers, invitations -- all at the highly discounted 
prices we offer the District. 

Finally, we know there are lots of questions regarding the graduation ceremony, which has been 
moved to Saturday, July 25 at 7 p.m. at Breitenbach Stadium, with a rain date of July 26. We will 
be meeting soon to discuss logistics, including streaming options as we understand some people 
who planned to attend on the original date may not be able to make it now. We will share more 
information once it is finalized.  


